
 

 
 
August 2, 2016 

 
 
 

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified 

School District has scheduled a special school board meeting on Tuesday, August 9, 

2016, at 6:00 P.M. in the ESC Boardroom located at 3600-52nd Street, Kenosha.  The 

purpose of this meeting is for: 

�x Views and Comments by the Public 

�x Superintendent’s Report – Partnership With Yitian Primary School in Shenzhen, 
China 
 

�x Discussion/Action – Administrative Appointments 
 

�x Discussion/Action – Policy 7410 – Naming an Area Within or on a District Site 
 
 
     Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis 

       Superintendent of Schools 

 


	Superintendent of Schools

